

Special Education Updates

SECAC Meeting

November 28, 2023

Trinell M. Bowman, Associate Superintendent-Special Education



PGCPS PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

Judith Mickens-Murray, Chair

Lolita E. Walker, Vice Chair, District 9

David Murray, District 1

Jonathan Briggs, District 2

Pamela Boozer-Strother, District 3

Shayla Adams-Stafford, District 4

Zipporah Miller, Ed.D., District 5

Branndon D. Jackson, District 6

Kenneth F. Harris II, Eng.D., District 7

Madeline LaSalle Frazier, LCSW, Ed.S., District 8

Walter L. Fields, M.P.A, M.A., At Large Member

Juanita D. Miller, Ed.D., At Large Member

Jocelyn Route, MSW, At Large Member

Rayne Rivera-Forbes, Student Board Member

Millard House II, Secretary/Treasurer and Superintendent

Parents/Guardians Voice in the 2.0 Strategic Plan



- As part of the 2.0 Special Education Strategic Plan, Handover Research will hold interviews with parents/guardians throughout the district to get their thoughts, feedback and recommendations for the Department of Special Education to focus on as part of the 2.0 Strategic Plan.
- The Family Support Center staff and SECAC Board will provide recommendations for parents/guardians to be interviewed.
- Interviews will be conducted virtually this winter.





PGCPS . ENGAGE . DESIGN . BUILD . COMMUNICATE . PGCPS



COLIN L. POWELL K-8 ACADEMY

is now opened!!!







Upcoming Events

Behavior Changes Support Group

Thursday, November 30, 2023





IEP Backpack Series

Thursday, January 11, 2024







Save The Date(s)

Parent Empowerment Conference

March 16 - April 20, 2024

> Save the date!

2nd Annual Autism Summit

April 20, 2024

Maryland Special Education Parent Survey

TBD 2024



Contact Information

For additional information, please contact:

Associate Superintendent for Special Education trinell.bowman@pgcps.org
301-618-8355